
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT - UPDATE ON MINI-TENDER SCHEDULING 
 
 
On the basis of recent feedback from market participants, the DMO is announcing 
that it has no plans to schedule a gilt mini-tender in the current quarter at present. 
However, as usual, the DMO remains open to the possibility of scheduling a mini-
tender (with a minimum of 7 working days’ notice) should specific demand arise later 
in the quarter. 
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